
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Proposed Amendment to Procedure By-law: 
Standing Committee Changes 

 
Pursuant to Procedure By-law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that at its meeting on 
Wednesday, October 12, 2016 at 9:30 a.m. at the address below, City Council will 
consider an amendment to the Procedure By-law to establish a new Standing 
Committee structure, effective January 1, 2017. 
 
On October 5, 2016, Corporate Services Committee passed a recommendation to 
replace the current four Standing Committees with two Committees: 
 

i) Committee of Council 
ii) Planning and Development Committee 

 
Council will consider a by-law on October 12, 2016 to amend Procedure By-law 160-
2004 to create the new structure.  
 
Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Council meeting or making a written 
submission, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, by 4:30 p.m. on October 11, 2016. 
 
The staff report recommending this change may be viewed in the Corporate Services 
Committee agenda of October 5, 2016 (Item 8.1), or at the City Clerk’s Office, at the 
address below, during regular business hours.  If Council decides to refer or defer 
consideration of this item to a subsequent meeting, no further public notice will be given. 
  
Dated: October 6, 2016 

 
 P. Fay, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax) 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

 
                                                                           

 

Public Notice 

 

http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-agendas/Corporate%20Services%20Committee/20161005cs_Agenda.pdf
mailto:cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

